
                          

 

 
 

09 May 2008 
 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
 
Due to severe supply problems with the following ranges of Eurohm resistors we have had to take the regrettable 
decision to discontinue these ranges with immediate effect. 

  
The discontinued ranges are detailed below and the closest available alternatives are shown where possible. 

  
Discontinued Eurohm Range         Closest alternative Eurohm range 

  
910xxx series                                 017xxx series 
911xxx series                                 002xxx series 
912xxx series                                 047xxx series 
913xxx series                                 no alternative available 
914xxx series                                 no alternative available  

  
Alternatives shown are closest available matches, please make your engineering teams aware so they can check 
suitability for your application. If you require samples and data for the suggested alternatives please contact 
Anglia's sales desk. 

  
We still have some stocks on the above discontinued Eurohm series which are available on a first come first served 
basis however we are unable to secure further stocks once this stock is exhausted so it is critical you let us know 
your requirements ASAP. 

  
Please note this discontinuation does not effect any other Eurohm resistor ranges. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Anglia 


